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Signs of  Spring 
Have you noticed? Yes, we just had some snow flurries today, and it ’ s still pretty cold, but if you 

look closely you can find signs of spring. There are buds on the trees, bulbs sprouting through the 

snow and dirt and the days are stretching out a little bit longer. There are Cadbury eggs in the gro-

cery store, quilters are making heart and bunny quilts and I have a touch of Spring fever.  

Okay, maybe a lot of Spring fever. I even find myself wanting to clean out closets and drawers. I'll 

spend 20 minutes culling fabrics, sorting and rearranging colors, then decide I ’ d rather be sewing. 

At the same time I ’ m amazed at how much I can get done in 20 minutes. I just need to do that 

more often. Any suggestions on how to keep the motivation up and not get distracted by pretty fab-

ric?  

Thank you to Amber Cox who did our demo for Fat Quarter roll warmers at our last meeting, to Jodie 

Banks who did our Show and Share, and for all of you for participaing in our Zoom meetings. I hope 

to see many of you at our service day. Vaccines or not, masking up will be the style of the day!  



 

 

Thank you to Wanda Sump and Lacey Peterson for organizing our Spring Retreats this year!  

 



 

 



 

 

UVQG Guild Meetings: 

 Orem Senior Center will reopen when 
the state’s pandemic level is considered 

green, or all the way open with no  
restrictions. Until then, we will not be  
able to hold in-person guild meetings. 

 

 

CALENDAR 

 March 17: UVQG Service Day, see 
article for more information 
 April 20, 9-4: UVQG Specialist 
Teacher Karin Crawford, This class is 
very dependent Pandemic conditions. 
We will keep you informed as the date 
approaches.  
 April 21 Karin Crawford trunk show at 
guild meeting 
 July 21, 2021 UVQG July Fair 

BOARD MEMBERS 2021 
 
Contact Lisa Johnson to be part of the 2021 

Board. We have several open-

ings: President-elect, July Quilt Fair Chair, 

and UQG area reps. 

 This annual event almost didn’t happen, but it is happening!  Many things have fallen into place for 
our service day meeting on Wednesday, March 17. 
There are several places to participate: 

1. In your own home. 
2. At the home of Sandy Lai in Mapleton 10-3 
3. At American Quilting in Orem  11-3 
4. Create your own group of friends at your own place 

 
There are several ways to serve through quilting: 

1. We have precut quilt kits ready to sew using your machine 
2. We have enveloped tops that can be tied 
3. We have tops with batting and backing that can be machine quilted 
4. Pick up donated supplies to finish your own donation project in process.  We have some lar-
ger pieces for backings and batting for you to use. 

 
Donate items or pick up kits and supplies at these times and places: 
Saturday March 6 from 10-12  Lehi City Library parking lot 120 N Center St. 
Monday March 15  from 11-1 Parking lot of Cornwagon Springville 
Wednesday March 17 from 9-11 AM Parking Lot of American Quilting Orem  
 
Watch for an RSVP survey to be sent to your email address soon! 

UVQG Service Day 



 

 

UVQG Mission Statement 

 

“The Utah Valley Quilt Guild was estab-

lished in 1982 to promote the Art of 

Quilting through educational and social 

means and to provide service.”   

* * * * * * *  

We are always striving to improve and 

make the guild the best it can be, so if 

you have any comments or sugges-

tions, please feel free to  

contact any member of the board 

 This year, we are starting a partnership with Habitat for Humanity of Utah County.  This organization builds, 
renovates, and repairs homes in Utah County for those in need. With help from volunteers, donors, and sup-
porters, they build homes, communities and hope. In 2021 they are building 3 new homes for families. Our 
guild will contribute a finished quilt at the ribbon cutting ceremony of each new home.  Every new home 
needs a quilt!  If you would like to help with this project, email Sarah.Yorgason@gmail.com 

 
 
 

If you are interested in helping Habitat for Humanity in non-quilting ways, check out their website  
https://www.habitatuc.org/ 

Family about Likes Estimated home comple-
tion date 

#1 Single mother, 5 children 
ages 6-15, escaping do-
mestic violence situation 

bright colors like purple, 
red, yellow, green and 
blue. She did not have a 
preference with the de-
sign. 

May 2021 

#2 Two parents, four 
boys  10 months-9 years 

muted colors and a tradi-
tional style quilt 

August 

#3 two-parent household 
with 4 children 

(hasn’t sent yet) Before Christmas 

Habitat for Humanity 

mailto:Sarah.Yorgason@gmail.com
https://www.habitatuc.org/


 

 Charity quilt of the month: 
Flannel Four Patch  

 

Four patches are one of the easiest units to create!  This lar-
ger block size works great for juvenile novelty fabrics and 
sews together quickly.  

Instructions for a quilt measuring 36x42 
For the four patches:   
cut scraps into 84   3 ½ inch squares  
For the alternating blocks:  
cut 21   6 ½ inch squares. You can use a piece as small as 26 
inches by WOF to have enough to make them all the same.     
Sew the smaller squares into pairs, sew the pairs into 4 
patches.  This is a great time to practice nesting the seams 
together or spinning the seam allowance to lay flat.  The photo 
shows a larger quilt that uses more patches.  I usually make a 
quilt the size of the backing I have available.   
 
A simple quilt can also be made with any size square, here 
are two made with 6 ½ flannel squares. One with random co-
ordinating squares and one with one constant fabric alternat-
ing  
with random. 
 
How you can help: 
You can contribute 
your already cut flan-
nel squares to be 
combined with others 
already donated 
You can contribute 
your flannel scraps 
and I will cut them to 
size 
You can pick up a bag 
of coordinating 
squares ready for you 
to sew into a quilt top 
You can pick up a 
quilt top, batting and 
backing and quilt as 
desired 
 
Bonus! I have 5 kits from last month’s charity pattern ready 
to sew if you wish to try it out 



 

 

Sheila Agnew  

Denise Anderson  

Julie Anderson  

Toni Bowler  

Joan Browning  

Helen Butler  

Candace Chapman  

Margaret Cooper  

Debra Davenport  

Carol Ford  

Kathy Gardner  

Dorothy Gross  

JoAnne Hawks  

Sylvia Kent  

Sandy Lai  

Becky Lambert  

Alysa Lovell  

Karen Martindale  

Colleen Martinez  

Debbie Naylor  

Barbara Odland  

Kathy Porter  
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Mary Ann Shoff  
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Sarah Yorgason  
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2021  
Specialty Teacher 

Karin Crawford 
 

(Karin's class will be offered April 20, 2021 de-
pendent on current covid conditions and restric-
tions.) Held at Elise Larsen's home in Orem 
for those registered. We have two additional 
openings to attend Karin’s class. If you wish to 
learn from this amazing quilter, please contact 
Elise Larsen at: elise.larsen@comcast.net. The 
cost of the class is $35.00.  
 
The class will start in the morning at 9:00 and 
end in the afternoon at 4:00 with an hour break 
for potluck lunch at 12:00. The main dish will be 
provided. You must pay at the time of sign up 
to be enrolled in the class. Cost is $35.00. 
Please bring a check or the exact cash amount. 
Checks should be made out to UVQG. 
Contact Elise with questions about the work-
shop. 
 
Karin is a gifted quilter with many innovative 
techniques to teach us. She is also a gifted 
teacher. After she taught at quilt festival I heard 
so many good comments about her class. I 
have also been present in one of her classes 
and learned a lot. We are grateful to have her 
and learn from her. 

MEMBERSHIP REMINDER: 

 

Reminder that all current members on April 1, 2020 
received an additional one year of membership. So 

if your renewal was due January 2021, it was 
changed to be due January 2022.  

No renewals are necessary prior to April 2021. I will 
be sending out email reminders when it is time for 

you to renew. 

Jeanee Stewart. 

mailto:elise.larsen@comcast.net


 

 

FABRIC BREAD WARMER 

PATTERN BY TRIED AND TRUE PATTERNS 

 

Supplies needed: 
½ yard main fabric 
½ yard coordination fabric 
Insul-bright (or warm & natural batting) 
Coordination thread for top stitching 
 

Step One. Assemble supplies 

.  

Enlarge to desired size 

http://www.triedandtrueblog.com/triedandtrue/wp-content/uploads/2015/11/Bun-Warmer-Napkin-Free-Pattern-6.jpg
http://www.triedandtrueblog.com/triedandtrue/wp-content/uploads/2015/11/Bun-Warmer-Napkin-Free-Pattern-1.jpg


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Step Three. Repeat with both the lining and the Insul-

bright/warm (or natural batting material). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step Four. Layer the fabric and lining with their 

right sides facing each other. Place the Insul-bright 

on the back of the lining and sew around the edge 

with a 1/4″ seam allowance. Make sure to leave a 

small opening to flip right side out. 

Step Five. Using that small opening I just men-

tioned, turn right side out and press with iron to 

make nice sharp edges. Sew tightly around the 

edges, making sure to close up that small opening 

you used to turn right side out. 

Step Two. Fold the fabric in half and then in half 

again (quartered). Place the pattern into the cor-

ner and cut. 

http://www.triedandtrueblog.com/triedandtrue/wp-content/uploads/2015/11/Bun-Warmer-Napkin-Free-Pattern-2.jpg
http://www.triedandtrueblog.com/triedandtrue/wp-content/uploads/2015/11/Bun-Warmer-Napkin-Free-Pattern-3.jpg
http://www.triedandtrueblog.com/triedandtrue/wp-content/uploads/2015/11/Bun-Warmer-Napkin-Free-Pattern-4.jpg
http://www.triedandtrueblog.com/triedandtrue/wp-content/uploads/2015/11/Bun-Warmer-Napkin-Free-Pattern-5.jpg


 

 

 

The Patchwords Newsletter is published eleven 
times a year (Jan—Nov) and  emailed to current 
members of the Utah Valley Quilt Guild. 

 

Current Membership: 228 

 

The Utah Valley Quilt Guild was established in 
1982 as a chapter of the Utah Quilt Guild. It is a 
non-profit organization dedicated to promoting 
the art of quilting through educational and so-
cial means and to provide service to the commu-
nity. 

 

The Utah Valley Quilt Guild meetings are held on 
the 3rd Wednesday of the month (except Dec.) 

at:  OREM SENIOR CENTER 

93 NORTH 400 EAST 

OREM, UTAH.  

 

Utah Valley Quilt Guild 

Website  *  Blog  *  Facebook Page 

Can’t get enough of Utah Valley Quilt Guild 

information? You can find up-to-the-minute 

news on our website at www.uvqg.org, see 

more photos and details at our blog at 

uvqg.blogspot.com, or join in the conversa-

tion on our Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/groups/uvqg.org/ 

 
Send any correspondence, comments,   

articles, and ads to:  
Cheris Erickson – Newsletter Editor 

PatchwordsEditor@gmail.com 
Deadline for next issue:  March 25, 2021 

 

Classified Ads in Patchwords are free for 
members. These ads will run for two con-
secutive months unless otherwise notified.  

Advertising for business purposes is avail-
able at the following monthly rates: 

1/4 Page Ad: $10.00   1/2 Page Ad: $20.00 

Whole Page Ad: $40 

(UVQG Members receive a 20% discount 
Send checks to guild treasurer) 

 
Quilt Stands and other quilting supplies are 
available to rent from UVQG. Contact one of 
our Property Chairpersons for more info. 

Membership dues for the Utah Valley Quilt Guild 
are $15/year. Benefits include a monthly newslet-
ter emailed to you (Jan-Nov), participation in 
monthly meetings, free entry to forums, checking 
out books from the Library, and discounts to 
many local quilting & fabric shops.   If you are past 
due with membership fees you will be given a one
-month grace period.  After that you will not re-
ceive the Patchwords until you pay your 
dues.  Send dues to: 

Jeanee Stewart 

1674 West 1900 South 



 

 

President Lisa K. Johnson 951-235-6833 lkj.kelson@gmail.com 

Past President RevaBeth Russell 801-836-9488  revabeth@gmail.com 

President Elect    

Secretary Amy Burnham 801-900-0553 sis.burnemup@gmail.com 

Treasurer Peggy Peterson 801-916-5162 mppeterson5@hotmail.com 

Membership Jeanee Stewart 801-691-4103 one_genie@hotmail.com 

Historian/Blog Lana Osmun 801-227-4305 Lana@osmun.net 

Newsletter Editor Cheris Erickson 801-949-9028 cheriserickson@comcast.net 

Website Caisa Hess 801-704-9010 caisa@comcast.net 

Programs Sandy Lai 801-404-4062 sandyllai@gmail.com 

 Amber Cox 801-946-2442 hkacox@gmail.com 

Hospitality Julie Saville 801-822-8365 Julie.Saville@gmail.com 

Librarian Lani Brower 801-367-8000 lani.brower@hotmail.com 

(Asst librarian) Suzy Ricks 208-206-5057 esuzanner@gmail.com 

Show & Tell Jodie Banks 801-376-3833 jodie56banks@gmail.com 

Facebook Lynnette Rose 801- 897-7355 doublerose2@msn.com 

Property Chair    

Service Project Sarah Yorgason 435-315-7632 sarah.yorgason@gmail.com 

Spring Mini-Retreat Lacey Peterson 801-930-5564 Laceyjopeterson@gmail.com 

 Wanda Sump 801-768-1270 sumpfamily@gmail.com 

July Quilt Fair Chair    

Fall Retreat Chair Hollie Peterson 801-699-2311 holliep1984@gmail.com 

UQG Area Rep JoAnne Hawks 801-971-6817 hawks.joanne@gmail.com 

Utah Valley Quilt Guild Board Members 2021 
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 February Show & Tell 

I started this at quilt fest 2019 for my 

daughter in law (pictured here). I 

thought it turned out pretty cute. I pur-

chased the kit at Keepsake Quilting. 

Lori Stevens 

Made from Japanese panels that we ac-
quired when we bought some items from 
an older gentleman from Logan that lived 
in Japan during the 70’s. I added some 
sashing and quilted it with a water 
theme. My grandsons have been wanting 
new quilts, so this is going to one of 
them, his brother/twin is using some 
other Japanese fabrics that were hand 
woven and is putting together his quilt. 

Sandy Lai 



 

 

I started these at quilt fest 2014 in a 

class taught by Crystal North.  Then I 

decided to make ten of them. Yup, I 

got carried away. Just got all ten back 

from the quilter, need to put the 

bindings on plus some crystals. I am 

making them in 4 different colors, 

red, green, purple and pink. They are 

gifts for this coming Christmas.   

Barb Murdock 

       Crazy Quilt made from silks 

and velvets. Each month of 

the year has embroidered 

family names and so this 

quilt is also a Family Tree. 

Pattern by Peacemakers. 

Quilted by Kim Peterson. 

This quilt took over 14 

years... working off and on. 

Karin Crawford 



 

 

       Here is a quilt top I just finished. It 

is made from batiks. After that I 

am going to start on a couple of 

baby quilts for newborns in my 

neighborhood. 

Elaine Taylor 

Quilt is called Purdy Bird. 

Deonn Stott 

For sale, nearly new Juki DX-3000QVP 

$2500.00. Multiple decorative stitches and fonts.  

Many different presser feet and accessories.  

Wide sewing table  

Call Elaine Taylor  phone: 801-372-5251,  

email: etaylor76@gmail.com   

 

mailto:etaylor76@gmail.com


 

 2021 Fall Retreat 

Zermatt Hotel, Midway, Utah——November 3-6, 2021  

“Happy 20th Anniversary” UVQG “Through the Years”  

It is that time again quilters, time to register for the fall retreat at the Zermatt in Midway. We are hoping 

this year that you will convince your friends or family members to come and join us. We love to meet new 

quilters!  

If you would like to attend, you need to fill out the registration form and return it to Trish Derrick with a 

$75 Non-Refundable deposit. Make check payable to UVQG. Registration will begin April 1, 2021 and is on a 

first come, first serve basis for all current members. The cost that you are paying includes three nights 

lodging, and three lunches and dinners on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. There are microwaves and 

small fridges in each room, in addition to an onsite bakery and restaurant.  

The cost of the retreat also includes set-up fees, extra power boxes, small gifts for all, gratuities, etc. 

Some have asked if they stayed or ate elsewhere would the price be any different. Sorry, same price for 

everyone.  

You are welcome to come Tuesday afternoon and get an early start on your sewing. You will be responsi-

ble for Tuesday night’s hotel stay, at the same rate we are being charged, $119.00 plus tax. Last year 

about half of those who registered came early.  

The retreat officially starts Wednesday morning at 10 am and ends at 2 pm on Saturday. If you would like 

to stay and additional night or two, the same rate will apply. We will make reservations for arrival dates, 

but if you choose to stay later, you will need to let the hotel know when you check in.  

Before you register, make sure that your membership is up to date, as only current members can register. 

Your membership must stay current, throughout the retreat. You can mail your membership dues with 

your registration but make out a separate check for registration along with the membership form. The 

cost of the retreat is on the registration form.  

Since the Zermatt does not have enough two queen bedrooms for all of us, if two to a room, are you will-

ing to you share a king bed? If so, please mark it on the registration form. This will help so that all of us 

can stay in the main hotel.  

We are hoping that all will want to participate in the secret sister even this year. If you want to, please fill 

out the form for secret sisters. We want to have demos on Thursday and Friday afternoons, but we are in 

need of some quilters who would like to share their knowledge with us. These demos will last approxi-

mately 20 minutes each. I know a lot of you just prefer to sew on your own projects or take a rest etc. No 

one needs to sign up for the demos, just come if you want to.  

A reminder, no babies or small children. Everyone who attends must pay the registration fee. The balance 

for your retreat is due by August 13, 2021. If you have questions, please call, text, or email me.  

Hollie Peterson, 801-699-2311 Holliep1984@icloud.com  



 

 

2021 Retreat Registration Form  

Please print and answer all questions:  

Name: ________________________________________________________________________  

Address: ______________________________________________________________________  

Phone: __________________________________ Email: ________________________________  

Single Room: $635 ________________________ room for two, $430 each _________________  

Room for three, $360 each _________________ room for four $ 330 each _________________  

Roommate preference: 1. ________________________________ 2. _______________________________ 

3. _________________________________ 4. _____________________________________  

Are you willing to share a king bed, (two people)? Yes ___________ No __________  

Do you have any special lodging needs? _____________________________________________  

What is your arrival date? Tuesday____________________ or Wednesday _________________  

Looking at the table layout on the following page, which table would you prefer to sit at?  

Tables will be preassigned, and every effort will be made to give you your first or second choice, but not 

guaranteed.  6 quilters will be assigned to each table grouping. first choice: _________________  

second choice: _______________ third choice ___________  

Who would you prefer for table friends? 1._____________________ 2. ____________________                    

3. _________________________ 4. ______________________ 5. _____________________  

Food: The menus will come out in the fall, but at this time do you have any known dietary restrictions/

allergies Yes ___ No ___ Allergies: ______________________________________ We will try to accommo-

date most allergies, but it is not guaranteed (not dislikes of food). 

You must be a current member both at the time of registration and including retreat dates. What month 

does your membership expire? ______________________________________  

We will have short demos on Thursday and Friday afternoons, but are in need of quilters to do this for us. 

Would you be willing to do a demo? Yes ________ No ________ If so, what would you demo for us? 

_______________________________________________________  

Do you want to be part of the secret sister exchange? Yes ________ No ________ More info later. 

Send this form and a nonrefundable $75.00 deposit to:  

Trish Derrick  

10888 So Shelbrooke Dr.  

South Jordan, UT 84095  

Questions? Please call or text Hollie Peterson at 801.699.2311  



 

 

Seating Chart 


